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Scrap metal collection drive – help send fifth-graders to camp 
 
On Saturday, March 5, Garfield Elementary’s PTA is hosting a scrap metal 
collection drive. The funds generated from the drive will help send Garfield’s 
fifth-graders to science exploration camp in May. 
 
Drop off old lawnmowers, bikes, barbeques, car parts and more from 10 a.m. 
to 4 p.m. at Garfield Elementary, 2215 Pine St. in Everett. 
 
Last year’s scrap metal collection drive was featured in an Everett Herald article. 
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